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SOUTH AFRICAN

SECURITISATION FORUM





ANNUAL REPORT OF THE MEMBERSHIP SUB-COMMITTEE FOR 2012
With increased activity in the securitisation market, a renewed outreach was made to active players who are not currently members of the SASF.
Armine contacted Louis Dirker of Sasfin and Mark Herkovitz of Transaction Capital who both expressed interest in joining the forum.  Both were invited to the March 2012 meeting and Yohan Assous of Transaction Capital attended.  SASF information and application forms have been provided and these parties are currently considering this. Follow up is required to convert this interest into firm membership.
Membership fees for the 2011-2012 were agreed at R10,000 for all members.  The Executive Committee are considering a revision of the membership fees and proposals will be discussed at the Annual General Meeting to be held in May 2012.   .

The outstanding membership fees of Cliffe Dekker and PWC were discussed at the March 2012 meeting.  After numerous attempts to collect payment, no response has been received and the possible write off of these overdue fees was discussed. It was noted that given PWC’s representation and involvement in the SASF that these fees should be paid and a refocused effort to collect such would be made.   
Current SASF members are:

	ABSA Capital

BMW Financial Services (SA)(Pty)Ltd

	Deloitte & Touche

Edward Nathan Sonnenberg Inc

	Fintech (Pty)Ltd

	GMG Trust Company (SA)(Pty)Ltd

Investec Asset Management

Investec Bank

KPMG Services (Pty)Limited

Maitland Trust Limited

Nedbank Capital

Old Mutual Investment Group (SA)

PricewaterhouseCoopers
Quince Capital
Rand Merchant Bank
MMI Holdings previously RMB Asset Management
SA Home Loans (Pty)Limited

Standard Bank

Stanlib

Webber Wentzel

Werksmans Inc



	Armine Schaefer

May 2012


